Treasurers Report 2018/19.

The Community Council was awarded an operational grant of

£761.05 from South Ayrshire Council. This sum was added to

the £50 from our Project account and Petty cash of £13.62

carried over from 2017/18.

Don Osborne stood down as treasurer in September.

Con Brennan took on the duties of treasurer.

We moved from the Clydesdale Bank to the Bank of Scotland
in December with the setting up of internet banking. The
Community Council will now process all payments direct into

bank accounts.

3 payments of £50 each were made to support local groups,
Tots Spots, Kincaidston Bowling Club and Enviromental
Volunteers Ayrshire.

Accounts for 2018/19 were discussed at the March meeting

will be finalised and submitted for audit in April.

Con Brennan,

18 March 2019.



